
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

After Bumblebees thoroughly enjoyed their special lunch with parents last week, this week we welcomed Squirrel 
class parents in for lunch with the children. It was great to see so many friendly faces, and the children really 
enjoyed sharing their lunchtime with parents. A big thank you to Miss Vigon for organising. After the half-term 
holidays, we look forward to welcoming Otter Class parents on Monday 10th June and Badger Class parents on 
Monday 11th July! 

A big well done to Miss Upton, Mrs Finch, Mrs Lowe and Miss Smith for a fantastic Open Day in our Nursery or 
Reception classes this week! Visitors enjoyed Mini Olympics and Forest School activities set up by the EYFS 
team. We had a lot of interest, and it was great to meet so many new families. 

This week we were visited by a headteacher from Bristol who was interested in learning more about our 
curriculum. She was blown away by our school, in particular the respect shown by children and the warm 
welcome from all staff. She described our school as nurturing, calm and inspirational, which I think sums us up 
well. This is absolute credit to our hardworking Tilstock staff and our incredible children.  

Next week is our last week of this half-term. On checking the weather forecast, it looks like the sun will 
be out this weekend and is sticking around next week- please remember those hats, and maybe  
even sun-cream, as some days are forecast to be above 20 degrees!  

Enjoy the sunshine and see you on Monday! 
Mrs Rowena Kaminski 

Headteacher 

Friday 12th May 2023 
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UPCOMING EVENTS 
Click here to view our upcoming events. 

Events at a glance: 

Monday 29th May: Spring Bank Holiday  
Half-term holiday: Monday 29th May - Friday 2nd June 
Otter Class lunch - Monday 12th June 
Sports Day: Friday 16th June Times TBC 
Bumblebee Class Assembly: Monday 19th June 2:15pm 
Squirrel Class Assembly: Monday 26th June 2:15pm 
Otter Class Assembly: Monday 3rd July 2:15pm 
Badger Class Assembly: Monday 10th July 2:15pm 
Badger Class lunch- Monday 10th July 
Science Fair: Friday 7th July  
Summer Fair: Friday 14th July 3:00-5:30pm 
Yr 6 Leavers service for Yr 6 parents: Friday 21st July 
9:30am 
Last day of term: Wednesday 26th July  
Summer Holiday begins: Thursday 27th July  
Autumn term starts: Monday 4th September 

Click here to view 
what our students 
have been up to 
recently. 

NEWS 

Attendance Reminders 
Our focus remains on ensuring that attendance improves for 
every child, so that our pupils have the best possible chances 
to achieve their age related outcomes in all subjects. Please 
support your child in ensuring they are in school, on time, as 
many days as possible. 

Happy Birthday to: 

Alfie & Toren, who celebrate their birthdays 

this week!  

We hope you enjoy your special day! 

Summer Fair! It is going to be a good one - Please join us 

and support our school!  

Bumblebees had a great time at their parent 

lunch. 

REMINDERS & NOTICES 

Head Awards - Congratulations to our award 

winners this week:  

Bumblebees: Rihanna & Gracie 

Squirrels: Arthurs & Ivy-Mae 

Otters: Eden & Isabelle 

Badgers: Andre & Mateen 

Student Spotlight 
Well done Aiden on your wonderful Vegetable 
patch! We can’t wait to see what grows! 

WORSHIP

Our Value this term: Achieve If any children have 
any examples of their own achievements, or 
goals they are working towards, then please let 
us know! 

Our bible stories this term: The story of 
Nehimiah 
Our Hymns this term: One More step along the 
world I go, This little light of mine 
Our Secular stories this term: After the fall by 
Dan Santat 

https://www.tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk/event/
https://www.tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk/news/school-news/

